
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 75 of 2012 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/299/81 Vol X 
 

5 October, 2012 
 
 
 

Sunken Vessel at Enemalta Breakwater Marsaxlokk 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that clearance of the 
wreck (Notice to Mariners No 116 of 2010) at the outer side of the Enemalta Breakwater is in 
progress. The wreck is situated in approximate position: 
 
  Latitude (N)    Longitude (E) 
 
  35° 50’.08    14° 33’.12 
 
At the moment of issue part of the wreck is protruding above the sea surface. 
 
In view of this obstruction masters of vessels navigating in the area are warned to give a wide 
berth of at least 200m and navigate with caution and slow speed when in the vicinity. 
 
Position is referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 
 
 
Charts Affected: BA 36 
 
 
 
 


